NEWS

Dear Parishioners, This year's spring festival once again was a remarkable success. None would have been possible if it were not for all the parishioners that gave up a large part of their time by volunteering to ensure that the festival was a success. The volunteers, donors, sponsors, and their committment to not only our parish, but to our community, show the best things about our church that you cannot find anywhere else.

Total sales amounted to \$35,515.00 as itemized below

Food Sales \$25,578

Dessert Sales \$7,937

Our expenses are in the process of being finalized and the results will be communicated soon.

Thank you for supporting Annunciation Greek Orthodox Church .

PALMER COMMUNITY DAYS

GYRO STAND

Great days Thursday—Saturday, Sunday the weather was mostly rain and ended up closing earlier than expected.

We want to thank those that Volunteered their time.

These figures only represent Income , once Expenses are finalized they will be communicated.

DAYS	INCOME
Thursday	3,060.00
Friday	4,418.00
Saturday	4,346.00
Sunday	1,642.00
TOTAL	13,466.00

FESTIVAL SEPTEMBER 27 THRU 29 ANNOUNCEMENT

Due to limited amount of volunteers for this Festival there will be some menu changes that will be forthcoming .

PHILOPTOCHOS ANNOUNCEMENT

Many of our Board members have retired this year we need your help in continuing our Mission.

Contact Father Costa